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March 18, 2005 
 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 
 
Re:  Cobra Electronics Corp.’s FCC ID:  BBO19DXIV 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Enclosed please find a request for a Class II Permissive change from Cobra Electronics 
Corp.  The manufacturer has made some modifications to the device.  The PC board has 
been modified by changing several components and transmitter ground bonding.  We 
have tested the radio and found that with the changes, it continues to meet the FCC 
requirements as is shown in the test report. 
 

Regards, 
 

                                      
 
   Mario R. De Aranzeta 
   Engineer 
 


